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Letter of support for TP Chair from Nokia – email received
-------- Original message --------

From: "Jette, Al (Nokia - US/Arlington Heights)" al.jette@nokia.com
Date: 01/20/2016 6:55 PM (GMT-05:00)
To: oneM2M_Secretariat@list.onem2m.org
Cc: "Elloumi, Omar (Nokia - FR)" <omar.elloumi@nokia.com>

Subject: Letter of support for Dr Omar Elloumi

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Dear oneM2M officers,

You are likely aware of the Nokia acquisition of Alcatel-Lucent and thus the change in affiliation for Dr. Omar Elloumi.  Nokia is pleased to confirm our support of Dr Omar Elloumi to continue in his role as Chairman of oneM2M Technical Plenary. This letter is provided in accordance with Article 14 of the oneM2M working procedures.

Dr. Omar Elloumi has been actively involved in oneM2M activities since its inception. Nokia will continue to provide all the necessary support Dr Elloumi will need to undertake his role and responsibilities as oneM2M TP chair.

Please contact myself or Dr. Omar Elloumi if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,

Al Jette

Head of North American Standards, Nokia
© 2015 oneM2M Partners
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